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It is a pleasure to honor Susan Gormley Harrington, Class of 1974, for service to Ohio Wesleyan as an 
exemplary volunteer. 
 
Serving as the president of the Canton Monnett Club from 1987-1989 and then subsequently as the National 
Monnett Club President, Sue made a valiant effort to keep the National Association of Monnett Clubs alive in its 
final years. Recipient of the Monnett Club Award of Merit in 1991, her most significant contribution was to 
videotape discussions with alumnae of all ages for each local Monnett Club. After purchasing a video camera 
specifically for this project, Sue traveled to Columbus, Mansfield, Canton and Cincinnati to perform this labor of 
love. She accomplished her goal of capturing and preserving on film the spirit of the Monnett Clubs through the 
wonderful stories told by some of the older members at their meetings. Sue also videotaped a Monnett Club 
presentation given by Ruth Davies in order to preserve that type of program, which the Monnett Club ladies so 
dearly loved. 
 
From the fall of 1992 through the spring of 1994, Sue devotedly served as the National Monnett Club 
representative to the Alumni Board of Directors, where she made significant contribution to both the Campus 
Events and Continuing Education/Off Campus Activities Committees. 
 
It is a pleasure to join her Silver Key classmates in applauding Sue as a valued member of the Ohio Wesleyan 
community. 
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